
 
CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

Office of the Secretary 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGED FORMAT OF MEETING OF THE  

DEFERRED COMPENSATION COMMITTEE 

SCHEDULED FOR JUNE 28, 2021 DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 

                             
         June 25, 2021 

 
 
On May 28, 2021, Illinois Governor JB Pritzker renewed for a period of 30 days the 
Disaster Proclamation in effect to address the COVID-19 pandemic in Illinois.  
Pursuant to Section 7(e) of the Open Meetings Act, because the State-wide disaster 
proclamation remains in effect, public meetings may proceed virtually and without the 
requirement for a physical quorum. This means that the Chicago Transit Authority 
public meetings occurring on June 28, 2021 will take place only virtually. 
 
You may join the regular meeting of the Deferred Compensation Committee at 2:00 
pm on Monday, June 28, 2021: 1-773-231-9226 Meeting ID: 1466015679 or 
https://meetings.ringcentral.com/j/1466015679   
.   
 
     

 
 

 
        GREGORY P. LONGHINI 
        Assistant Secretary  
        Chicago Transit Board 
 

 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmeetings.ringcentral.com%2Fj%2F1466015679&data=04%7C01%7Cjirving%40transitchicago.com%7Cea57cbe881c342e5670608d92b5012f6%7C6174173c95354211a564c3c1c562dd6e%7C0%7C0%7C637588445198999516%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=N1xJx7M6lsMosmr7rlii1QxkjaNH5pX0TBE9Ghb%2Fs9s%3D&reserved=0

